
June 2021

Dear Value Customers,

Subject : Changing the new label of injection 1ml ampoule

This letter is to certify that MediTech has always strived to continuously improve our
products and images to make high quality products from internal to external to ensure
that our valued customers get the best quality. So here are the changes below that
injection 1ml ampoule has changed the packaging on the outside appearance.

The outside look appearance is appearing as below picture

Old Design New Design

Your Sincerely,
Team Meditech


